
Do you miss your Specials teachers (music, library, physical education, art, leap, and Guidance/Second Step)? We miss 
you too, and we're back and ready to meet with you! Starting next Monday, 5/18, Once a day, from 9-9:20 am, you can 
drop in on a Google meet with one or more of us.   You can tell us about something you've been enjoying at home, sing a 
song, show us something you have created or just say "hi". We'd love to hear from you. Please access this link from your 
email account. 

Love,  
Mrs. Murphy, Mrs. Soule, Mrs. Doring, Mrs. Peck-Moad, Ms. Crosby, Mrs. McCormack, Mrs. Bradley, Ms. Watson 

and Ms. Nadell  

 
 


